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December 20, 2021 

 

Re: UM 1930 Project Pre-certification Pause 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

 

It is Oregon Solar + Storage Industries Association’s (OSSIA) understanding that a pause on pre-

certification of community solar projects will automatically go into effect on January 22nd, 2022. OSSIA 

supports staff’s proposal to recommend that the Commission end that pre-certification pause and 

approve another 24 months of pre-certification for the amount of CSP capacity subscribed and billing to 

reach levels sufficient to recover the Program’s ongoing costs.  

 

We appreciate the opportunity to comment on this proposal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Angela Crowley-Koch 

Executive Director 


